
 
 

NOTICE  
 

Amended Proposed Access Arrangement for  
Western Power’s  

South West Interconnected Network 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority has received Western Power's amended proposed 
access arrangement for its South West Interconnected Network, which is the 
transmission and distribution network in the south west of the State that extends 
between Kalbarri, Albany and Kalgoorlie (and includes Perth).  

The amended proposed access arrangement was submitted by Western Power on          
2 April 2007. Under the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004, the Authority has 15 
business days to publish a Further Final Decision. It must be published by 26 April 2007.  

The amended proposed access arrangement is available on the Authority's web site.    
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